
 
 

 
Suffolk Police and Crime Panel meeting held on Friday 10 July 2015,  
in Bury St Edmunds. 
 
 

Panel Report on: 
 
Draft Variations to the Police and Crime Plan 2013-2017 
 

- The Panel has a statutory duty to review the PCC’s police and crime plan and 

any variations to it.  

- The PCC’s varied plan had been anticipated since the start of the year and 

the Panel had previously made suggestions to the PCC regarding its content. 

- In the Panel’s meeting on 10 July 2015 the discussion with the PCC about his 

varied Plan included reference to speed camera vans and roads policing, 

policing of people with mental health issues, and planning for and responding 

to major incidents and civil emergencies. 

- The Panel recommended to the PCC, in light of the Panel’s previous 

suggestions and also the ongoing increased terrorism threat, that he include 

within his Police and Crime Plan more specific information relating to 

responding to major incidents and civil emergencies in Suffolk. 

- The Panel resolved to suggest to the Joint Emergency Planning Unit (JEPU) 

and its constituent Suffolk Local Authorities that there should be more elected 

councillor involvement in joint emergency planning. 

 
 
14 July 2015 
 
 
[This Report is published as the Panel’s formal report on the PCC’s varied Plan] 
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